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Carl Shusterman
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Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear Mr .Shusterrnan,

I am writing in response to your letter written on June 18, 2006. Thank you for your comments
and suggestions for improvement in the, "Finding Legal Assistance" section of Welcome to the
United States: A Guide for New Immigrants. II

The Office of Citizenship is currently in the process of updating this publication. We read your
suggestions and will incorporate them into our updated guide. Included in the "Finding Legal
Assistance Section" will be the links to the web sites of states which certify specialists in
immigration law: CA, FL, NC, and TX. Thank you very much for your invaluable input and
support of our efforts.
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